
ONE HUNDRED FIFTH LEGISLATURE

FIRST SESSION

LEGISLATIVE RESOLUTION 252

 

Introduced by Bolz, 29.

WHEREAS, aging Nebraskans have a variety of unique needs in many areas

including health care, housing, long-term care, and transportation; and

WHEREAS, advocacy for issues facing aging Nebraskans has been important in

educating the Legislature in the ways that it can find solutions for the issues

facing elderly constituents; and

WHEREAS, Mark Intermill has worked to advocate for the interests of aging

persons for over 30 years; and

WHEREAS, Mark Intermill has served as the Associate State Director and

Advocacy Director for the Nebraska chapter of the American Association of

Retired Persons (AARP) since 2001; and

WHEREAS, prior to joining AARP Nebraska, Mark Intermill served as the

Administrator of Aging Services at the Nebraska Department of Health and Human

Services from 1990 to 2001; and

WHEREAS, Mark Intermill also served as the Director of the Kansas

Coalition on Aging from 1985 to 1990; and

WHEREAS, Mark Intermill will be retiring from the AARP on October 31,

2017.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE MEMBERS OF THE ONE HUNDRED FIFTH

LEGISLATURE OF NEBRASKA, FIRST SESSION:

1. That the Legislature thanks Mark Intermill for his years of service for

aging Nebraskans and wishes him a happy retirement.

2. That a copy of this resolution be sent to Mark Intermill and the AARP

Nebraska.
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